To Whom It May Concern:
Please find attached the Q2 certification for EVINE Live Inc. regarding closed captioning. Please
note, Evine no longer has ownership in any network where the Children's Television Act applies,

therefore we are not obligated to provide such certificate.

You can find a copy of both the Q2 certificate, as well as the CALM Act, on our website using
the following link:

https://www.evine.com/l/cable-affiliates?cm re=gft- -cabledistribution

If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact me at this email address or the
telephone number below.

CARA BULLOCK
Paralegal
Evine

P: 952.943.6569
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